
Continuation of Summary Explanation and Background  
 

 

However, due to additional approvals/authorizations needed from Broward County to remove the 

pump station, the CITY’s Agreement with the SBBC expired prior to the CITY starting the project. 

Per the CITY, all the required approvals/authorizations have now been obtained, and the CITY is 

now requesting the SBBC to enter into a new Agreement with the CITY, to enable the CITY to 

perform the necessary removal of the abandoned pump station.  

 

If approved by the SBBC, the term of this Agreement would be for one (1) year commencing on 

March 5, 2019 and end on March 4, 2020, and would grant the CITY access to the school grounds 

only during weekend days (Saturday and Sunday), holidays, nights, and non-school week-days to 

avoid any disruption to the regularly scheduled school days. Additionally, the Agreement also 

stipulates that either party may terminate the Agreement with or without cause upon a thirty (30) 

day written notice to the other party. 


